A very merry Christmas and Happy New Year from the NIAAS
For our first meeting of the new year and indeed a new decade, we are really pleased to welcome Prof Mark Bailey , who will be giving us a talk titled ' Societal impacts and long-term climate archives at Armagh Observatory '.
It will be on Monday 6th January , it starts at 8pm sharp in our usual venue of Ballyclare High School Lecture Theatre
Directions can be found here.
Please note: Under 16's are very welcome but due to our child protection policy, we ask that they are accompanied by an adult.
As always we will have refreshments available after the meeting, a donation bucket is available at the door if you wish to support us in our work!
Hope to see you all there!